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MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan
Director, Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and. Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Re ulat ry Commission

FROM: c aYJ A. rim
Assistant Associate Director
Office of Natural and'Technological Hazards

Programs

SUBJECT: Exercise Report for the March 6, 1984, Exercise of
the Offsite Radiological Emergency Preparedness
Plans for the St. Lucie Nuclear Power Plant

Attached are two copies of the Exercise Report for the March 6, 1984,
full participation joint exercise of the offsite radiological emergency
preparedness plans for the St. Lucie Nuclear Power Plant. The State of
Florida, and St. Luci e and Hartin Counties, which are located in the 10-mile
plume emergency planning zone (EPZ), participated in the exercise. The exercise
report, dated March 24, 1984, was submitted on Hay 4, 1984, by Region .IV of the
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEHA) and includes the comments resulting
from the Regional Assistance Committee review.

FEMA Region IV staff will furnish a copy of this exercise report to the State
of Florida. There were very few specific NUREG-0654/FEMA-REP-l, Rev. 1,
deficiencies observed during the exercise activities. These deficiencies, are
discussed in Part II, Detailed Discussion. A listing of these deficiencies
is also included in Part III of the report, Summary Listing of Deficiencies.
All deficiencies noted can be corrected largely through training and the
procurement of resources and equipment. A schedule of corrective actions will
be requested from the State. As soon as we receive and analyze their response,
we will send you the results.

Although there were deficiencies observed at this exercise, they did not detract
from the overall demonstrated capability by the State of Florida and St. Lucie
and Hartin Counties to protect the health and safety of the public. In light of
this, the Federal Emergency Management Agency 44 CFR 350 approval of the State
and local plans for the St. Lucie Nuclear Power Plant will remain in effect.

If you have any questions, please contact Hr. Robert S. Milkerson, Chief,
Technological Hazards Division, at 287-0200.
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